
FICCI welcomes the new Prime Minister of UK
New Delhi, 14 July 2016: FICCI congratulates Ms. Theresa May on taking over
as the new Prime Minister of the United Kingdom. The Indian Industry is
optimistic that under her resolute and decisive leadership, the period of
uncertainty and volatility will give way to stability and renewed commitment to
foreign enterprise to view UK as an ideal investment and business hub. 

FICCI  assures its continued cooperation and commitment towards  deepening
business synergies with the UK, which has remained India’s valued economic
partner.
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